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We are very pleased to announce that our project for Lauderdale House
in Highgate, N6 was shortlisted in the recently awarded Camden Design
Awards 2017.

Lauderdale House is a Grade II* Listed Building set in the grounds of
Waterlow Park on Highgate Hill. It was originally built in 1582 as a
timber-framed house and has since been substantially altered by its
successive owners, notably in 1760 when the original structure was
extended with a portico towards the park and the exterior was given a
classical treatment.

Our project for the building, completed in December 2016, refurbished
and extended the building to provide improved visitor facilities centred
around a glazed courtyard space at the heart of the building.

More details can be found on the project page here.
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